

To: [REDACTED]
From: Jeffrey Epstein
Sent: Fri 6/12/2009 6:21:17 PM
Subject: Re: Protector

not today

On Fri, Jun 12, 2009 at 2:18 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Is it approved to give final offer of 100k for purchase of Protector?
Note: Mr. Jaffe has 3 months rent remaining (\$3000) per his contract for boat storage in Palm bch.
Maybe storage should be included if we agree to 110k, pls advise on final proposal if you would like to proceed?
Thank you,
Larry
Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless handheld